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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

May 22, 2018 

 

Reminder: BMV Memorial Day Hours 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—All Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicle (BMV) branches will be closed 

Saturday, May 26 through Monday, May 28 in observance of the Memorial Day holiday. 

 

Branches resume regularly scheduled business hours on Tuesday, May 29.  

 

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, or to complete an online transaction, visit 

myBMV.com.  
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